JUL 03 1986

Docket No. 50-316

American Electric Power Service Corp.
ATTN: Mr. Jim Dolan
Vice Chairman, Engineering
and Construction
1 Riverside Plaza
Columbus, OH 43216

Gentlemen:

We have received a copy of your application dated May 2, 1986, which was
filed with the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation (ONRR) for review,
This application requested review of a report which supports proposed
operation of Unit 2 of the D.C. Cook Nuclear Plant at a core average
temperature approximately 13°F lower than the normal programmed value
for 807 of rated thermal power.

Fees pursuant to 10 CFR 170 were not remitted with your application.
This rule requires licensees to remit an application fee of $150 with
each application for license amendment, relief, exemption and other
request. Therefore, it is requested that your Corporation remit the
required application fee of $150 for your May 2, 1986 request. Your
Corporation will be billed for any additional costs for the review of
your application in accordance with 10 CFR 170.12(c) and 170.21.

Sincerely,

Signed, €. 'omog UofMeway, Jr,

bm Reba M, Diggs
Facilities Program Coordinator

License Fee Management Staff
Office of Administration
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